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Subject: Invitation to Participate in a Workshop on Modular Thinking and Publishing
Dear [Recipient's Name],
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to invite you and your students at [Graduate School's Name] to participate in an innovative workshop focused on the practice of modular thinking and publishing, hosted by the University of Groningen.
Workshop Overview: Understanding academic writing and publishing as ever-evolving, this interactive workshop is designed to discuss the academic article writing and publishing process, and to introduce attendees to the concept of modular thinking and publishing. We will explore what modular thinking entails, how attendees can apply it practically, and examine the benefits it can offer to academic writing and publishing practices.
Qualitative Research Element: An integral part of our workshop is a research segment to inform both future workshops and our paper on modular publishing. Participants of the workshop are invited to participate in a focus group discussion in their position as experts on the academic communication processes to share views on the hurdles of adopting modular thinking and publishing. Please note that participation in this research session is voluntary, and consent will be sought at the beginning of the workshop. Furthermore, for the purpose of academic rigour, the focus group discussion will be recorded.
Event Details: The workshop will take place at [Venue Placeholder] on [Date Placeholder]. Specific details regarding the location and timing will be provided upon registration.
Registration: To express your interest and secure your spot in this workshop, please register here [Registration Link Placeholder]. We encourage early registration as spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.
Why Participate? This workshop presents a valuable opportunity for graduate students and researchers alike to share and explore critical approaches to scholarly writing and publishing, specifically modular publishing. It is not only a chance to enhance academic skill sets but also to contribute to a discussion on the future of academic publishing.
Should you require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Your Contact Information].
We look forward to welcoming you to what promises to be an insightful and stimulating workshop.
Warm regards,
Januschka Schmidt
University of Groningen 
j.schhmidt@rug.nl
image1.png
university of faculty of behavioural
groningen / and social sciences




